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County of Santa Cruz

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

701 OCEAN STREET, ROOM 410, SANTA CRUZ, CA 950604070
(931) 454-2160 FAX (931) 454-2385 TDD (831) 454-2123

JOHN A. FANTHAM
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

AGENDA: AUGUST 17, 1999

August 10, 1999

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: BRAEMOOR DRIVE ROAD REPAIR PROJECT
COUNTY SERVICE AREA NO. 47 (3RD DISTRICT)

Members of the Board:

On August 3, 1999, the Board of Supervisors received only one bid for the subject
project. Asthe bid in the amount of $36,300 from Granite Construction was significantly higher
than budgeted in the 1999/00 fiscal year, action related to award of contract was deferred until
today’s Board meeting.

To address the lack of sufficient County Service Area (CSA) funding for the
proposed project, the CSA representatives held an emergency meeting. During this meeting, the
CSA property owners voted to modify the scope of work and rebid the project in the spring of
2000. Accordingly, the CSA representatives have now requested that the Granite Construction bid
be rejected.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors take the following action:

1.  Reject the bid in the amount of $36,300 from Granite Construction for the
Braemoor Drive, CSA No. 47 Road Repair Project.
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2. Direct Public Works to notify Granite Construction of the Braemoor Drive,
CSA No. 47 Road Repair bid rejection.
Yours truly,
Director of Public Works
SRL:bbs

RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL.:

Yo

Coun't?ﬁdministrative Officer

copy to: Public Works Department

BDRB
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